
Received via email: Wed 6/1/2011  
 
Dear Op Shoebox New Jersey, 
  
Just want to really say thank you so much and God Bless you all for the care 
boxes I received. I was able to share with the troopers and make them 
happy as well. You really placed a smile on my face. Thank you so much for 
keeping us motivated. We are here in Iraq until 31 Dec. 2011. We already 
hit the 100s. It is very hot! We really hope to hear from you again and 
hopefully receive another box or two. Thank you sincerely. We are from Ft. 
Bragg, N.C., Home of the Paratrooper. Thank you sincerely and Airborne all 
the way! 
  
Very respectfully, 
  
Spc. Nelson Montalvo 
USF-I Command D Group 
OCG-OPOLAD 


